
Dear friends,

Each September, the young women of the Mount select 
a theme for the year ahead – a call to action meant to 
invigorate our engagement, inspire our intentions, and 
serve as a touchstone for all we are about to undertake as a 
community. Focused on diversity and acceptance, this year’s 
theme – never forget your roots – is a reminder to us all that 
the strength of our foundation is fortified by the breadth 
of our uniqueness. From our roots – enduring traditions 
of mission, study, prayer and community – grow towering 
branches, cascading vines and beautiful leaves that are our 
students and alumnae, our innovations and progress, our 
accomplishments and future impact. Your support of The 
Mount Fund enriches the soil that brings our community to 
life, fostering an elevated student experience with advances 
in curriculum, compelling co-curriculars, competitive 
athletics, captivating theatre arts, modernized tech-centric 
facilities, professional development for faculty, and increased 
financial aid opportunities for future Mount students. 
Anchored by our roots and uplifted by your continued 
belief in our mission of empowering young women in the 
Dominican tradition, we thank you in advance for your 
generosity, loyalty and love.

May God bless you,
Sister Frances Sullivan, OP ’60

3 Ryerson Avenue, Caldwell, NJ  07006 
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Mount St. Dominic Academy 
legacy families span generations. 

Their continued faith in our 
mission strengthens our roots and 

enhances the vibrant fabric that 
forms the foundation of  

our community.



hat is The Mount Fund?

Our most essential fundraising
campaign each year, The Mount 
Fund provides the critical financial 
support necessary to bridge the 
gap between tuition and the actual 
cost of educating a Mount student. 
The funds raised throughout the 
year help cover our day-to-day 
operational costs, which enables 
us to provide an enriched student 
experience, and, welcome more  
new students by keeping tuition  
at a more affordable level.

hy give to 
The Mount Fund?

A tax-deductible gift to
The Mount Fund has a direct 
impact on our students’ daily 
lives – from supporting the 
arts and athletic programs to 
modernizing our technology and 
enhancing our STEM offerings 
– and, everything in between. 
No matter the amount, every 
gift makes a difference, and is a 
testament to your belief in the 
Mount, our mission, and its 
promise for future generations. 

ow can you give?

By Mail: 
Use the return envelope enclosed.

By Credit Card: 
Visit our website:  
www.msdacademy.org and  
click on SUPPORT MSDA.

By Matching Gift: 
Increase the power of your gift  
by asking your employer to match 
it. Contact your HR office for 
instructions.

By Planned Giving/Gifts of Stock:
Contact the Development Office 
at 973-226-0660 ext. 1130 or 
development@msdacademy.org  
for more information.


